
A reminder that the colour version of this  
newsletter and lots of other  
information is on the school website.  
 
Please take a look!   
www.st-georges-hyde.tameside.sch.uk    

 

Thank You to the Hyde Bangladeshi  
Welfare Association! 
 
Yesterday we received a donation of 
brand new hats, scarves and gloves from 
the Hyde Bangladeshi Welfare  
Association.  
 
This is a very generous gift and will help 
keep our Nursery and Reception children 
warm through the winter. 
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“Let all that you do be done in love” 

1 Corinthians 16:14 

Celebrations & Achievements 
This weeks celebrations and  
achievements include:   
 
Khadija I and Rishaan who received a 
certificate from Mrs Mather for  
completing their Book Bingo card. This was an initiative set up by 
Mrs Mather our school librarian to encourage children to read 9 
different genres of books over at least 9 weeks. A fantastic 
achievement, well done.  
 
There were also some excellent homework presentations. Children 
in Year 5 made some outstanding models of Antarctica as part of 
their Autumn Learning Challenge. 
 
Please remember to join us for our ‘Celebration Assembly’ every 
Friday morning at 9am. Children can bring in any awards they have 
been given outside of school like swimming  certificates or sports  
medals.  
 
You can see the Learning Hero awards given out, sing happy  
birthday to those who are celebrating that week and more!  
 
We hope to see you there! 

Tameside Active 
Sports Stars of the Week! 
 
Year 3 - Jason & Inaya K 
Year 4 - Isla & Junaid 
Year 5 - Riley & Khadija A 
     Mansi got swimmer of the week! 
Year 6 - Olivia & Mohan 
 
Well Done Everybody! 

BIRTHDAYS 
These are the members of our St George’s family 
who celebrated a birthday with us this week: 
 
Leah & Manha from Year 2, Kaysan from Year 3, 
Sumayyah from Year 4 and Khadija I from Year 5.  
 
Mrs Oldham and Mrs Rahman from Year 3 also had a birthday this week! 
 
Many happy returns! We hope you have a lovely weekend celebrating 
with your friends and family! 

LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero certificates 
were awarded to these  
children for the excellent 
learning behaviours, attitudes and values 
they showed this week: 
 
Year 6 - Fatimah 
Year 5 – Liyana 
Year 4 - All of Year 4 for 
Year 3 - Sophia 
Year 1 - Mehreen 
Reception - Ellis 

Dear God, 
Thank you for the gift of our friends.  
Help us always to encourage one another and build each other up. 
Help us notice when our friends are sad or feel they are struggling.  
Help us to encourage one another and build each other up. 
When we are tempted to be negative or criticise our 
friends, instead, help us to encourage one another and build 
each other up. 
 
Amen 

Love  Compassion  Friendship  Thankfulness  Forgiveness Truthfulness  Hope 


